September 18, 1959

Joess L. Warren
211 Petroleum Building
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sirs

I am returning the C=102 you submitted, as you have
not provided complete information regarding the proposed
plugging of your Champlin-State Well No. 1, Seec. 32-10S-27E,

Flease state how much(if any)pips was run., Also, you
will need a cement plug(ten sacks)at the base of the water
sand.

Very truly yours,

OTL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No, 2
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